To: Community and Protective Services and City of London

Re: Issue of showing abortion victim photography in public

Date: June 24, 2024

I am writing on behalf of Canadians, both born and unborn, to implore you to uphold our rights of free speech and demonstration.

I have personally witnessed many lives being saved and minds changed due to the demonstrations that offer information and supports for pregnant women. Removing Canadians rights to do so, will have devastating effects not only on the lives of the unborn but also on our fundamental rights as Canadian citizens.

As a woman in my 20's, I am very passionate about empowering women and supporting them in whatever stage of life they are in. Abortion tells women they are weak and they aren't able to face life's challenges, or in this case, one of life's biggest blessings. Being able to show women the humanity of what is growing within them is vital to supporting them in their journey of motherhood.

No good will ever or has ever come from putting on restrictions on freedom of speech or promoting a culture of death.

Sincerely,

Teresa Gainey

To: Community and Protective Services Committee and City of London Council

Re: Abortion Victim Photography shown in public

Date: June 24, 2024

I give my consent to have my letter included in the agenda and/or as part of the public record concerning this issue.

Teresa Gainey